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Our incredible staff



Comprehensive Distance 
Learning

Corbett is committed to: 
⇨ Creating as much consistency and predictable routine as 
possible, especially for the youngest learners. 
⇨ Designing schedules to maximize well-rounded learning 
opportunities, that include physical education, music, health, 
art, and social emotional learning. 

⇨ 



Supplies and Materials

Our supply list 
can also be 
found on our 
district 
website and the 
Corbett PTA 
facebook page. 



Devices...
● New Chromebooks sometime in October
● We will be distributing those shortly thereafter
● We are  encouraging students to continue using their personal computers
● Tuesday, September 1 (12 pm - 4 pm) 

○ Any Corbett student, CAPS front entrance
● Thursday, September 3 (12 pm - 4 pm) 

○ Any Corbett student, CGS front entrance

If you are in need of a district Chromebook and cannot make it to one of the 
distribution sessions, please contact the main office at (503) 261-4200 to 
arrange delivery.



Helpful Hints for families...
● Provide an area for your child for their distance learning

○ Give them a choice of where they will learn best
○ Make sure that they are free from distractions

● Establish “school” routines 
○ Getting up and having breakfast before distance learning
○ Being dressed and ready to learn
○ Using breaks to go outside, get a snack, and stretch if needed

● Parents’ role in Distance Learning
○ As a parent you are a supporter and a person that celebrates their 

accomplishments with them, not their teacher!
○ Focus should be on the process, not necessarily the product.



Equity 
● A focus of our district this year will be on revising our 

content to include an equity lens. 
● Diversify our classroom libraries
● Include stories that represent different races, genders, 

abilities, and experiences
● Revise curriculum to include many perspectives



Communication...
● Your teacher’s email and newsletters

● Our district’s website

● Our amazing PTA  - corbettcardinalspta@gmail.com

○ First PTA meeting on Wednesday, September 2 at 6:30 pm

mailto:corbettcardinalpta@gmail.com


Helpful REsources

Corbett Tutoring Organization (username: @csdtutoring) 

 Facebook page and on our district’s website under COVID19

 

 

● Instruction videos to help navigate the technology being 
used will be available on our district’s website under 
the Grade School page. 



Open House Virtual Style

Classrooms will be OPEN for you to visit 
6:30 pm - 7:30 pm


